
Leesburg Elementary School / Oak Park Middle School

Findings:

 The existing sidewalk on the south side of SR 44 between Lone Oak Dr and the midblock crosswalk at 
OPMS is heavily used by both ES and MS students; sidewalk is minimum width (5 ft) and only has 
about 5 feet of separation from the edge of the road

 ES and MS staff are concerned about vehicle speeds along this stretch and students playing and 
potentially stepping into / falling into the roadway

Recommendations:

 Shift sidewalk to the south onto school property, and widen to a minimum of 8 feet

Priority Project #4
Shift SR 44 Sidewalk


